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Press Release- Precautionary Boil Advisory  
 

Due to a contractor breaking a water line, water pressure in certain areas may have 

dipped below the required levels. The City of Sulphur is issuing a Precautionary Boil 

Advisory to the affected areas from W. Crocker Street to Picard Road and Cody Street to 

Bowie Street.  

 

Please see the below map: 

 

 
 

Boil water for one (1) full minute in a clean container. The one-minute starts after the 

water has been brought to a rolling boil. (The flat taste can be eliminated by shaking the 

water in a clean bottle, pouring it from one clean container to another, or by adding a 

small pinch of salt to each quart of water that is boiled).  

 

The City of Sulphur will notify the affected areas once clear samples have been received 

from the State Laboratory.  

 

Thank you for your patience in this matter.  
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